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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is Poshih Chiang, a PhD student from Taiwan.  I was trying to submit my article with the on-line 
system but got a problem. 
In the 3rd step of the on-line submission system, the country shows "Taiwan, a Province of China" which 
is incorrect and is very confused.   
This problem could be corrected by changed another country list.  Would you please inform your IT team 
to replace a correct country list? 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
Poshih Chiang 
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